
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 12, 2024 

 

The Honorable Anna Caballero 

Chair, Senate Appropriations Committee 

State Capitol, Room 412 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

SUBJECT: AB 3030 (Calderon) – Neutral  

 

Dear Senator Caballero: 

 

The California Hospital Association (CHA) and the California Medical Association (CMA) are committed 

to the safe and efficient use of new technology, including artificial intelligence (AI). We understand that 

patients want to know whether the messages they receive from their doctors and other health care 

providers really came from those providers or were generated by AI. We appreciate the productive 

discussions with the author and the most recent amendment to the bill. 

For these reasons, CHA and CMA are neutral on AB 3030, as amended on June 27. 

 

Sincerely,                                                                                              

  

 

 

Mark Farouk                                                                                                     George Soares 

Vice President, State Advocacy      Legislative Advocate  

California Hospital Association     California Medical Association 

 

 

cc:  

Assemblymember Lisa Calderon 

Honorable Members of the Senate Appropriations Committee  

Agnes Lee, Consultant, Senate Appropriations Committee  

Joe Parra and Tim Conaghan, Consultants, Senate Republican Caucus 
 

 


